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TO:  Regent Laws & Policies Stakeholders 

FROM:  Michael Lightner, Vice President for Academic Affairs 
  Maureen Durkin, Director of Academic Program and Policy Analysis 

DATE:  October 18, 2023 

RE:  Recommended Changes to Regent Policies 3.I  
 

Proposed Revision to Regent Policy 3.I  

Regent policy 3.I, currently titled “Compensation for Administrative Officers Returning to Any 
Faculty Positions,” would benefit from minor clean ups for the purposes of clarity. Recommended 
changes include: 

1. Retitled policy to correct “Administrative Officers,” which is inconsistent with Regent Policy 
3.B in which these positions are referenced as “Officers of the Administration.” The 
recommended update to the title is, “Compensation for Officers of the Administration 
Returning to Their Faculty Positions.”  
 

2. The correction in #1 also applies to the first paragraph of the policy, which is updated 
accordingly. 

 
3. The update to the last paragraph is to clarify language related to Officers of the 

Administration whose compensation includes both a faculty salary and an administrative 
stipend.  

All of these changes are minor but important corrections for clarity and accuracy.  


